
 

 

 

Important COVID-19 Information Update 

 

While there is no doubt 2020 has provided some incredible challenges so far, we wanted to let you 

know that Travel with Me is still here and going strong. With the closure of our Domestic and 

International borders we have been working extremely hard to find ways to keep our members 

travelling and to continue to provide new adventures for our solo travellers. 

We have reintroduced some of our favorite local short breaks and have also added on some new 

adventures that we are sure you are going to love, some escorted by Travel with Me and others 

escorted by some wonderful Western Australian Tour Operators. Click here to see a list of all our 

Western Australia Adventures 

We want to assure you that we have the safety and well being of all our clients front of mind and as 

such have implemented the following operational procedures on all Travel with Me Escorted 

Journeys. 

• Your escort, Annette Porter, has completed the Western Australian government Covid 19 

hygiene training course for the delivery of tourism and hospitality experiences. 

• All suppliers used across our tours will need to meet COVID regulations 

• All guests to complete a health assessment form prior to travel 

• Access to Hand Sanitiser on the coaches and in all hotel rooms 

• Implemented improved coach cleaning methods 

• Using disposable cups and utensils where possible 
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